

An Roinn Dlí agus Cirt

72-76 Faiche Stiabhna Baile Átha Cliath 2

O	(01)	789711

Department of Justice

72-76 St Stephen's Green Dublin 2

	Lanco Control
agairt	Reference

To: Delegates to the International Conference on Prison Education, Wadham College, Oxford. September, 1989.

Dear Colleague,

During the International Conference on Prison Education held in Oxford in September several references were made to the Report of the Council of Europe's Select Committee on Prison Education, which was then completed but which had not yet been finally and formally adopted.

I am now pleased to be able to tell you that the Recommendation and Report were adopted by the Committee of Ministers of the Council of Europe in October and so can now be officially circulated. They are due to be published in book form by the Council of Europe in 1990.

I have been in touch with Gerard Normie and he agreed with me that delegates might be interested in receiving the Report, so a copy is enclosed. There is a version available in French also and I would be happy to send such a copy to anyone who would like this.

Hopefully, this report can help to extend in some way further international dialogue about prison education, which I feel was so powerfully stimulated by I do things slowly, but I do things eventually. I do things eventually. I do the see you got yeard to see you got the Oxford Conference.

Yours sincerely,

Kevin Warner

Co-Ordinator of Prison Education, Ireland Chairman, Council of Europe Select Committee

on Prison Education.

1st February, 1990.

the letter our the been to see it to soon applies of to soon t

2355H - 48